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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dan Mahoney <dgmahoney57@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 4:51 AM
To: SHS Exhibits

I have owned rental property in Oregon since 1990. I have always cared for my tenants and made sure my rents 
are as reasonable as possible.  I have personally helped and watched out for those who rent from me. I am 
appalled by this push of rent control.  Please vote against this bill which punishes us property owners with costs 
and controls that are unreasonable .  

Thank you  
Dan Mahoney  


